
Total Anticipated Ministry
Needs for 2017 - $483,881

We are now in our first year of the First. Faithful. 
Forever. Campaign. Thanks to everyone’s faithful 
generosity, the campaign is off to a successful start. 
We are projected to end 2016 with a balanced 
budget, thanks in large part to a new mortgage and 
lower monthly payment. We will be able to make 
our first $100,000 payment towards the mortgage 
this year. We are also planning our first major 
capital repairs in 2017, which will begin the 
process of updating our 23-year-old HVAC system 
in the original part of the building.

In 2017, we are planning to continue our strong 
mission support, strengthen our growing children 
& youth ministry programs, and enrich our 
worship services through our talented choirs and 
musicians. God is at work in amazing ways at First 
Presbyterian. God’s blessings have been abundant 
in 2016. Help us to respond with joy and gratitude 
as we look forward to 2017.  
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